
1

MacNeil, Jami

From: MacNeil, Jami
Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2021 4:39 PM
To: Ron Huber
Subject: RE: Safe Harbors Rockland application comments

Hi Mr. Huber,  
 
Thank you for the comment letter and attachments.  I was able to download the PDF that came as a Google Drive 
document.  The news article came as a hyperlink attachment.  If you want it entered into the Department’s record, 
please copy and paste the article content into a Word document and send as an e-mail attachment.   
 
The public comment deadline is today at 5:00 pm.  However, if there is something additional you want to send and you 
get it to me no later than 5:00 pm tomorrow, I will accept it into the record.  
 
Thank you,  
Jami 
 
-Jami MacNeil (she/her) 
Environmental Specialist III  
Bureau of Land Resources  
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 446-4894  |  jami.macneil@maine.gov  
 

From: Ron Huber <coastwatch@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2021 4:15 PM 
To: MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov> 
Subject: Safe Harbors Rockland application comments 
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Attached are the Penobcot BayWatch comments on the Safe Harbors Rockland marina expansion project, and cited 
attachments.  
We reserve the right to add additional comments before the close of the comment period November 52021 
at   5pm.   Note that one document: Scenicinventory_PenBaymainland_Aug90.pdf,   is so large it was automatically sent 
as a google drive document  

 ScenicInventory_PenBayMainland_Aug90.pdf  

 
 
Ron Huber 
Penobscot Bay Watch 
POB 1871,  Rockland Maine 04841 
e coastwatch@gmail.com  
www.penbay.org  207-691-4634  


